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Welcome to Kindergarten 
2017 – 2018 

 

Class assignments will not be available until August 18, 2017. We will be having an Open 

House just before school starts, for your child to come and meet their teacher.  All 

Kindergarten students will also have an individual appointment time with their teacher 

during the first week of school.  They begin regular classes on Tuesday, August 29th.   After 

Kindergarten registration, the next communication will be in August when you receive an 

email from us.   

Here at Harvest Elementary we are a paperless school.  That means that we use Electronic 

Communication to communicate with our parents.  We send out weekly emails on 

Wednesdays, as well as utilize our website to get information out to the parents.  Our 

website also has links to other websites, educational links, our school calendar, and lots of 

valuable information.  We strongly encourage you to visit our website frequently. 

In Alpine School District we use Skyward to track all attendance and grades, as well as keep 

track of all emergency information. You are assigned a login and password before the 

beginning of the school year.  You must login and update all information (including 

emergency contacts) in order to see your child’s track and teacher.  We will notify you when 

you may log in to do this.  We invite you to log on and track your child’s attendance and 

grades often throughout the year. 

You are not required to purchase any school supplies for the classroom, they are provided.  

The teacher will have a wish list available for items needed in the classroom that you can 

help with when you come to the school open house. 

 We are looking forward to seeing you when you start school in the fall. 

Harvest Elementary Faculty and Staff 
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